Centerville School

NEWSLETTER

February 10, 2017

a balloon. This is a favorite ASB fundraiser that students look forward to,
both giving and receiving these special treats. Valentine Grams will be
delivered on Tuesday.

This day was built into our school calendar to use if school needed to be
cancelled due to snow. Please mark your calendar for a regular school day on
Friday!

% SNOW MAKE-UP DAY - School will be in session on Friday, February 17.

Pamela Larson, as she begins a Chinese Painting Residency next week.
Pamela lived in China and studied with a master artist for four years. This is
an excellent opportunity for our K-4 students as we enrich the educational
arts for Centerville students. Students in grades 5-8 will be studying with a
resident artist in March.

PTC - The winter weather made it necessary to cancel Thursday’s meeting so
it has been re-scheduled to Monday, February 13, at 6:00. All parents and
friends are encouraged and welcome to attend. The agenda includes carnival
discussion and information on the Lego Robotics program.

EARLY RELEASE - Wednesday, February 15, school dismisses at 11:45. Early
release days allow time for required staff in-service.

LEGO LEAGUE - Attention 1-4 grade Parents; Centerville's Junior Lego
League is starting up soon. Sign up will be on a first come first serve basis
and will open February 20 with after school team meetings one day a week
for about an hour starting mid March, MOST IMPORTANT! We are looking
for parent volunteers so we can field more than one team this year. It's
easy and a lot of fun! Email Carole Garner, if you
are interested in helping, coaching, or co-coaching.

BASEBALL - Goldendale Little League sign-ups are happening now through
March 4th! If your child is at least four years old, and not older than 12,
they are eligible to play this year. Registration forms are available in the
office, at McCredy's Store, and at Cornerstone Coffee. For more information,




